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FROM THE PRINCIPAL’S DESK

May 17, 2007

Proposed Slate of PTO Officers for 2007-08

The PTO Executive Committee will present the following slate of officers for election for the 2007-2008 school year.  If you would like to nominate others or are interested in serving in one of the positions, please contact Merita Noland by June 8, 2007.  The election and installation of officers will be held at our first PTO Meeting and Open House scheduled for September 13.

Co-Presidents:


Leisa Morrow






Susie Thomas

Co Vice Presidents 

Michelle Villazon- Smith






Shannon Yarrington

Secretary



Sandra Boyd

Treasurer



Kathy Duckworth

THANK YOU

Thank you for your continued support as we end another great school year.  Be thinking of the children in grades 3-5 next week as they take their EOG tests.  Students have worked hard this year but the tests can be demanding and stressful.    I hope you have a wonderful summer.

 SCHOOL CALENDAR

May 20
County Art Show at


Waynesville Middle School

May 21-25
NC EOG Tests-Grades 3-5

May 28
Memorial Day Holiday-NO SCHOOL

May 23
Talent Show

June 4
PTO Water Day for Grades 3-5

June 5
Kindergarten Graduation-1:00

June 6
5th Grade Graduation-9:00

June 6
PTO Water Day for Grades K-2

June 7
Teacher Workday-NO SCHOOL
June 8
Last Day -10:30 Dismissal

August 21

First Day of School -1:00 Dismissal

August 22
1:00 Dismissal
September 13
PTO and Open House

Please Note:

We have a mountain of lost and found coats, sweaters, jackets, etc.  Those items will be placed in the lobby outside the cafeteria next week.  Your child may find that item that you’ve been looking for.










